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Important Dates 
 

August 16 OR 17       Rising 5th Grader ONLY  Lunch Event at TSES 12:00-1:30 

August 18, 2018        TSES Kindergarten Playdate at Meadowbrook Park at 10:00 AM 

August 25, 2017         Meet and Greet at the Oakland Mills Village Center-school         
supplies available!   1:00-3:00 

August 25, 2017       TSES Kindergarten Playdate at Meadowbrook Park at 5:00 PM 

August 31, 2017          Pre-Kindergarten Parent Meeting at 2:00 at TSES 

August 31, 2017          Back to School Night for Kindergarten Parents ONLY 6:30-7:30 

September 1, 2017     Kindergarten Bus Ride at 1:00 

September 1, 2017     Open House for Kindergarten and New to TSES Students at 1:30 

September 1, 2017     Open House for all students in Grades K-5 at 2:00 

September 5, 2017    First Day of School for students in Kindergarten-Grade 5 



September 7, 2017    First Day of School for Pre-Kindergarten Students 

September 7, 2017    Hispanic Family Form Filling Event 3:30-5:00 

September 15, 2017   PTA Back to School Movie Night 

September 18, 2017    Back to School Night for Parents Grades 1and 2 at  5:00-6:15  

September 18, 2017    Back to School Night for Parents Grades 3, 4 and 5 at  6:30-7:45  

September 21, 2017    Schools and Offices Closed 

September 22, 2017    School Closed for Students (Professional Learning Day) 
 

 
From the Principal 
I hope that you are all continuing to enjoy your summer! As you move towards 
preparing your child(ren) for school, please complete your Family File found in 
HCPSS Connect. Your updated information is critical beginning on the first day of 
school!  
This summer, Mr. Linkins and I have been working on preparing for the return of 
our staff on August 24, 2017 and the return of students on September 5, 2017. In 
addition, our custodians-Mr. Allen Hall, Ms. Kimberley Burtwell, Ms. Paula Jones 
and Mr. Alonzo Cureton have been cleaning furniture, walls, floors, carpets and 
any other surface that you can think of at TSES! This cheerful group of caring 
employees make such a difference in our school community and their collective 
effort is appreciated! In addition, Ms. Lauran Hoffman and Ms. Patricia Cristiani 
have been working at updating documents, completing student registrations and 
withdrawals and keeping Mr. Linkins and me organized! TSES has such a 
wonderful staff! I am looking forward to the 2017-2018 school year! 
 
Nancy Thompson 

 
Upcoming Events 

● 2018-2019 Redistricting Proposals: Please visit the Oakland Mills 
Redistricting Facebook Page, TSES PTA email updates and the HCPSS 
webpage for information related to redistricting proposals and upcoming 
meetings. HCPSS welcomes your opinion! After learning more about the 
proposals, visit www.hcpss.org and scroll to the bottom of the page to find 
a link to share your thoughts. 

● Please complete your Family File for 2017-2018 NOW! Visit www.hcpss.org 
and look for the HCPSS Connect link at the bottom of the page. Your 



child’s homeroom/AM teacher will be listed in Family File as of August 31, 
2017.   

● If your family is required to submit multiple family documentation, please 
visit TSES with two documents (bills) that show name and address that 
have been received within the past 30 days. We are unable to assign 
classes to students until those documents are received. 

● Due to the recent scheduling of a community meeting, please note that our 
Back to School Nights have been adjusted from the previously scheduled 
date! The Back to School Night Sessions are as follows: 

○ September 18, 2017    Parents of Grades 1and 2 students--5:00-6:15  
○ September 18, 2017    Parents of Grade 3, 4 and 5 students  6:30-7:45  

 
 


